
 

Memorandum 
 
 

April 9, 2025 Agenda Items 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tiffani Picco, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  April 2, 2025 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
Field Report for March, 2025: 

 

• Staff removed Riverwalk assets from the Eagle Street Gateway project area, including 
shepherd crook lights, benches, plaques, and a sign.  These will be restored and 
returned to the area upon completion of the construction.  We also worked with the 
contractor to reroute our irrigation main line through the construction zone so the 
irrigation system can be turned on in early May. 
 

• The spring banners have been installed and will be up until the end of May 
 

• The sled hill fence has been removed from Rotary Hill.  The turf will be aerated, and 
seed and blanket will be added to any bare spots. 
 

• Trees, shrubs, and perennials have been ordered and will be planted in early April 
 

• Staff installed large outcropping stones that will define the planting beds from the 
natural area of Harmony Park.  Plants begin arriving the first week of April and will be 
planted as soon as weather conditions allow. 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brett Sprague (NPD) 
 

• Carillon tours resume May 10 

 
Other points of interest: 
 

• Beach cleaning began the week of March 17 
 

• The paddleboats will be placed back in the quarry by the end of April for rentals 
beginning May 10 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Harmony Park Project in Progress: 
 

 
 
 
Centennial Beach Cleaning Process: 
 

 
 


